
To members of the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee,

Please support HB 2728, legislation which will end the gruesome coyote killing contests in Oregon. Scientific study now is available 
to tell us that random and massive killing of coyotes like this INCREASES conflict with livestock--not the opposite. These contests 
also teach our youth to not respect wildlife and the values of Oregon's ethical hunters.

This bill enjoys wide and bipartisan support. Please pass it now.

Thank you, Georgia Wier


